
Seminar in Santiago de Cuba
Expected to Provide Fresh Look
at Canada

Santiago de Cuba, February 9 (RHC-PL)-- The 9th International Seminar on Canadian Studies scheduled
for Santiago de Cuba from April 10 to 11 is expected to bring as new way of looking at Canada, said
María Bárbara Couso, chair of the Canadian Studies Department of the University of Oriente. 

Speaking to Prensa Latina, Couso explained that the event will be attended by students and teachers
from the University of Alberta as well as other Canadian academics, who will be giving lectures on
Canadian history, culture and current affairs.

The Cuban professor said Canadian embassy representatives will also be attending, as becomes the 72
years of fruitful relations between both nations.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/121107-seminar-in-santiago-de-cuba-expected-to-provide-
fresh-look-at-canada
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